
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

This has been a week of great strides towards normalcy in the Lowell School District! The 
county is seeing lower numbers of positive Covid cases!  We can hope for small steps in 
the re-opening of our county if the trend continues.  

The start of hybrid, in person learning for our high school has been exceptional! Students 
and staff alike were excited to be back. B cohort students should be at school by 9:10 
am on Monday, February 22nd, for their first day of in-person school.  Contact the office 
at 541.937.2124 if you have any questions. If you are in cohort B and have not yet been 
contacted by the transportation department regarding your route and pick-up time, 
please call 541.937.5070. 

Football has been practicing since last week.  With approval from the state to play, the 
first game is March 5th, Lowell vs. Monroe, at 7pm.  Unfortunately, no fans are allowed at 
this time, due to state regulations. 

Volleyball and Cross Country are scheduled to start on Monday.  Due to county 
guidance, volleyball will take place in a limited capacity indoors. Due to the number of 
Covid cases decreasing, we are hopeful that that volleyball can hold normal practices 
soon. 

Lundy Elementary is chugging right along with full-time in person learning. Things are 
going smoothly and our biggest challenge is all of the new students wanting to find a 
home here in Lowell School District! It is a great problem to have! 

Food service drive thru and routes are still operating. The service remains free to all 
children 18 and under who are not enrolled in school or who are distance learning. If 
your student is enrolled at Lowell Jr/Sr High School, when they are in their distance 
learning week and not physically at the school, food can be picked up for that week. 
Food service is working on developing a pick up/service for weekend food for the 
students who are in school. We will have an update on that coming soon! 

Please remember, masks are not optional. From the moment our students arrive on 
campus, they must wear their masks. Students must keep their masks on at all times 
unless their teacher is providing a “mask break” or the student is sitting down, having a 
meal. Thank you for your help and support in following this guidance. We are doing all 
we can to ensure our ability to keep our doors open to our students! 

As always, stay safe, healthy and kind! 


